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Urban Planning Committee Report 
 
Brighton Block and Strathcona Hotel – Requests for Heritage Funding 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That Administration continue to work with the owners of the Brighton Block 
and the Strathcona Hotel to develop a funding plan, involving the Quarters 
Community Revitalization Levy and/or annual grants within the capacity of the 
annual funding from the Heritage Reserve, to cover the designated costs as 
outlined in the October 15, 2019, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic 
Development report CR_7348. 
 
History 

• At the October 15, 2019, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the October 
15, 2019, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development report 
CR_7348 and the October 15, 2019, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic 
Development report CR_7432 were considered and dealt with together. 
The following motion was passed: 

6.1 – Heritage Program Update – Reserve Projections, Emerging 
Issues and Interim Mitigation Measures 

That Administration provide a report on options in civic financial 
mechanisms to encourage the preservation and restoration of heritage 
buildings. 

• At the October 15, 2019, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the 
Committee heard from J. Gendron; K. Cantor, Primavera Development 
Group; D. Ridley, Edmonton Heritage Council; and C. Dulaba, Beljan 
Developments.  

Attachment 

October 15, 2019, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development report 
CR_7348 
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